
 

November 4, 2022 

Hello Everyone: 

Halloween has come and gone, and now we’re into a month of being thankful. I am giving thanks 

that the LVHS is resuming its in-person activities, and hope everyone is healthy and ready to 

engage. We still have spaces for the Saturday, November 12th visit to The Old Mill in San Marino, 

where we will have a docent-led tour, followed by a presentation about the San Gabriel 

Mission. Attendees can bring a sack lunch to enjoy during the presentation. Please contact 

Sherry Best at sbest@lavernehistoricalsociety.org or 909/596-4679 for carpool arrangements. 

You may drive to The Old Mill on your own but let me know so I can keep a tentative attendee 

list. See the attached flyer. The tour begins at 11:00am. 

Support the community and the International truck at the “Cruisin La Verne” car show on 

November19th. Show time begins at 10:00am and continues until 4:00pm. Look for the LVHS 

vendor booth and the Big Ole International. 

Save the date. The LVHS has scheduled its annual vintage sale for Saturday, December 10th, 

from 1pm-5pm. We will be selling vintage items, baked goods, jelly, t-shirts, and books. Three 

houses will be available to tour after you sign up and donate $15 (individual or couple) at 2242 

Third Street. Our holiday vintage sale is a major fundraiser for the LVHS and gives you an 

opportunity to buy a stocking stuffer for yourself or anyone else who appreciates the season. A 

choral group from ULV will arrive at 3:00pm and lead us in song to spread the holiday cheer. A 

flyer is attached. 

Stay safe and well.  

Sherry Best 

Sherry Best, LVHS President 
sbest@lavernehistoricalsociety.org 

https://gofund.me/fa4d6e97       
909/596-4679 
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